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              Aaron’s Acres announces two sensory-sensitive events at Penn Cinema in June 

Lancaster, PA . . . Aaron’s Acres would like to invite the public to attend our June Sensory-Sensitive 

movies at Penn Cinema, 541 Airport Road, Lancaster. “Captain Underpants” takes place on 

Saturday, June 3rd at 10:00 am. In addition, another family friendly feature, “Cars 3” takes place on 

Saturday, June 17th.  

 

Lights and sound will be adjusted to accommodate sensory-sensitive concerns. Families may bring 

their own snacks and drinks (no powdered donuts permitted) to enjoy during the movie. The 

concession stand will be open. Tickets will be sold at Penn Cinema on the day of the movie at a cost 

of $9.50 for adults and $8.50 for seniors, children (12 & under), military and college students. This 

is not a fundraiser for Aaron’s Acres, but it is a community awareness event.  

 

Aaron’s Acres provides individuals with special needs age 5-21 year-round therapeutically based 

age-appropriate recreational programs directed by specifically trained and certified staff in a 

supportive environment that enhances socialization and communication skills. Emotional, 

educational, and recreational support is offered for the entire family. 

Visit www.aaronsacres.org to learn about our year-round social and recreational programs in 

Central PA. For more information on Aaron’s Acres, please contact Maria Kapsak, Community 

Outreach Coordinator at 717-917-6101 ext. 105 or mariakapsak@aaronsacres.org.    
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